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Expressive Arts





This term in art the children will be learning will be using different materials to create 3D models of places in our local area.


We will also be working with a music specialist this term to begin to develop basic playing techniques such as shaking and tapping, keeping the beat while music is played and repeating simple patterns.








Science & Technology


In science this term we will be exploring the simple forces we use to move different objects and toys. The children will sort toys and objects into groups according to whether they need to be pushed or pulled.











Numeracy


This term the children will be learning to 


recognise, represent and order numbers to 10


using different concrete materials such as cubes and counters.





The children will also learn to continue and create repeated patterns.





Health & Wellbeing





Primary 1 will have a visitor this term to support them during their P.E. lessons and to develop their gymnastic skills.


The children will have their gym slot on a Thursday and a Friday afternoon. 


Please ensure your child has full PE kit on this day.





IDL


Our Local Area








For our first term in Primary 1 we will be exploring areas of interest and people who help us in our local area. Through this topic as we will learn about people who help us, we will have the opportunity to meet and visit places and people in our local area such as the police station and the fire station to find out more about how they help the community.


Using our art skills, we will also make 3D models of areas of interest in our local area.


I am sure the children will love learning all about our local area!





Literacy


This term the children will be learning to recognise and generate words that rhyme through stories and songs. 





The children will also begin to learn the sounds that letters make this term make to support them with beginning to read simple words.
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Other Information





This term the children will begin outdoor learning sessions with Miss McCreath on a Friday Morning where the children will be taking different aspects of their learning outside. It is important the children come to school on this day dressed appropriately for the weather. Thank you for your support with this.





Primary 1








